
From: Danny Varat
To: Jason Elliott <JasonElliott@schouse.gov>

Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>
Date: 4/24/2018 2:59:51 PM

Subject: RE: Anti-racketeering bil

Shane Martin and Tom Davis filed today, but tomorrow is fine, too. 

-----Original Message-----
From: Jason Elliott 
Sent: Tuesday, April 24, 2018 2:56 PM
To: Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>
Cc: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
Subject: Re: Anti-racketeering bil

Thanks. Sounds good.  I understand that goal is to file it tomorrow?

Jason Elliott, Attorney at Law, LLC
819 E. North Street 
Greenville, SC 29601
(864) 235-5308
(864) 331-3058 fax 

> On Apr 24, 2018, at 9:10 AM, Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov> wrote:
> 
> Thank you, I will get it to you asap. I am waiting to hear back from senate staff. 
> 
> Best Regards,
> Catherine McNicoll
> Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
> Lieutenant Governor's Office
> CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
> 803-734-5292 (phone)
> 
> -----Original Message-----
> From: Jason Elliott 
> Sent: Monday, April 23, 2018 9:11 PM
> To: Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>
> Subject: Anti-racketeering bil
> 
> Catherine:
> 
> When you get the revised language can you send it to me? I want to make sure to clean up what we talked about today and anything 
else. 
> 
> Thanks,
> 
> Jason 
> 
> Jason Elliott
> 819 E. North Street 
> Greenville, SC 29601
> (864) 235-5308
> (864) 331-3058 fax 
>
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